April 25, 2023
CTE Committee

CTE Funding Report

Perkins — Scoring has been completed for the 23/24 subgrants. There is an estimated $100,000

available for faculty specific projects. Projects exceeding 515,000 were reduced to be at the threshold.
The cumulative scoring matrix indicates the following seven (7) projects totaling $95,723 that may be

funded:
ECE: Capacity Building Nadiyah Taylor $ 13,650.00
BUSN: Student Professional Development Mary Lauffer $ 15,000.00
VESL: Outreach Lesley Payne $ 13,592.00
TUTR: Workflow Automation Jin Tsubota $ 8,745.00
JAMS: Mentor Melissa Korber $ 14,752.00
MUS: High School Camp Dan Marschak $ 14,992.00
MUS: Piano Tuning Dan Marschak $ 14,992.00

Faculty projects not funded may apply for Strong Workforce Program funds. The SWP Local Funds will

be released in late May / early June. ACTION ITEM

Strong Workforce Program — The 23/24 allocation will be released in late May / early June. NO ACTION




